Intoxicating Liquor Application

Town of Niagara

Marinette County

Notice is hereby given that the following are applying to the Town of Niagara, Wisconsin, for a Class A Liquor License to sell wine and give out samples of wine with the license to be granted for the period of October 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022.  The Town Board will meet at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, July 20, 2021 at the Niagara Town hall (W6889 Hwy 8) to take action on the following applicants. Residents in the Town of Niagara who have just cause against approval of these applicants for licenses will be heard at that time:
Cedarsedge Wine and Gift Shop, owned by Doug and Sharon Stone, located at W6014 Chapman Rd, Niagara, WI. 
Dated July 5, 2021
Dawn L. Johnson, Clerk

